
From: Mike Millard
To: Kenna Jonkman
Cc: Shawn Connor; Deevy, Brian and Jocelyne; Chris Dixon; Nick Macsemniuk; Jocelyne Deevy; Jason McCannon
Subject: Parking Services at Summit Lake
Date: November 8, 2024 10:48:38 AM

EXTERNAL EMAIL - This email was sent by a person from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
clicking links, opening attachments or taking further action, before validating its authenticity.

Good morning Kenna,
As per our discussions at the meeting the other night.  On behalf of the Summit
Lake Community Association, I would request that the Regional District initiate a
feasibility study to determine the costs and support for a parking lot to be developed
to support island property owners.
We intend to strike a committee of interested property owners to develop a needs
assessment which we hope would support the RD in its development of the study.
If there is any other information that you need from our organization, please let me
know.
Thank you for your consideration of our request.
Mike Millard
President
Summit Lake Community Association
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